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In addition to Savannah Romero who joined the FM Finance section this May, please welcome Jessica Taylor to the 
FM Remodel and Construction Services section. She joined their team as an Accounting Tech III in May. 

Dallace Unger, IT Manager for the FM Computer Services 
section, is retiring June 30! Dallace has worked at CSU 
Facilities Management for 35.5 years! He started as a 
computer programmer, writing and supporting the code of 
the original billing system that Facilities used. He was also 
hired to be the system administrator for the computer 
network that consisted of ten computers. Most of his time 
in FM has been managing the servers and network, but in 
2011 Dallace took over supervising the employees 
providing hardware and software support to the 
department. When Mic Hardin retired in 2015, he took 
over supervising all of Computer Services. 

Shelby White shared about her time working with Dallace, 
“I really appreciate all the hard work and long hours he has 
put in leading our group. He has always been a helpful resource for me and is someone who has always shown 
encouragement for the betterment of my career. He is a prime example of someone who is a leader and not just a 
‘boss.’ It will be sad seeing him go, but I am happy for him in his retirement. I wish him all the best on his new 
adventures.” Ben Burkley followed up with, “He's been the best boss I've ever had.”  

Please take the time to congratulate Dallace on his upcoming retirement. He is looking forward to traveling more. 
Currently on the list is Australia, New Zealand, Antarctica, St. Martin, and all the baseball stadiums around the 
country. He is also enthusiastic about having time to read, get out on the lake near his home, playing piano again, 
and doing more writing. 

While every job has it stresses, Dallace said that the general stability and predictability of having a job within FM 
allowed him to focus on his life outside of CSU. He added, “Also, the great people I have had the privilege of working 
with here at the University over the years. Thanks to all of you!” 
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